
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Wednesday, 21 December 2016 9:53 AM 
To: Persephone Stuckey-Clarke 

Cc: Jodi Steele <jsteele@wentworthchambers.com.au> (jsteele@wentworthchambers.com.au); 
ron.mccallum@sydney.edu.au; Steven Penning; Justin Le Blond; Vignesh Iyer 

Subject: RE: AM2014/250 - Fair Work Commission Modern Award Review [HWLE-

Matter.C088885.313668] 

 
Dear Persephone 
 
I refer to the attached correspondence and apologise for the delay in responding. 
 
I confirm that the National Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Worker Association’s 
(NATSIHWA) request for an extension has been granted. NATSIHWA is to file any further submissions 
on substantive claims being pursued in respect of the Aboriginal Community Controlled Health 
Services Award 2010 (the Award) by 4pm Friday 23 December 2016. 
 
In regards to NATSIHWA’s request for further conferences, substantive issues in the Award will be 
the subject of further conferences and will be dealt with by a separately constituted Full Bench in 
due course. I note that the Award is listed for conference on 23 January 2017 before Commissioner 
Cirkovic in respect of technical and drafting issues only. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
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